
Prep Annual Show- Panchtantra 

The students of Prep presented their annual talent show, Panchtantra , on 5th February 2024. Starting the day with a 
grateful heart surely makes for a beautiful start. The choir began the show with a rendition of the song 'It's a Beautiful 
Day'. 
The Director Principal, Ms Aditi Misra, welcomed the parents and highlighted the importance of a partnership between 
parents and the school. She emphasized that trust is essential for fostering a fruitful and nurturing environment for the 
students. She also stressed the need to instill gratitude, an essential life skill, in our young ones. 
Beautifully choreographed dances and eloquent speakers graced the stage, bringing the ancient folklore to life. Aditi 
Ma'am and the Guest of Honour, Dr Richa Prakash Ghosh, presented the graduation certificates to the class teachers. 
In her address, Dr Ghosh applauded the students and shared that these experiential events lead to enjoyable memories 
that last a lifetime. Our Vice Principal, Ms Santvna Thadani, proposed the vote of thanks. She thanked the teachers and 
parents for their support during the preparation leading up to the show. 


